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“If you belittle what you 

have…it becomes less.

If you appreciate what

you have …

it becomes more.”
~Gelene McDonald

 

At each Council Meeting, we 
recognize the people, 
organizations and businesses 
that make Greeley Great. 
Tonight it’s my turn to announce 
the recognitions.  I’ll start with a 
quote, “If you belittle what you 
have, it becomes less.  If you 
appreciate what you have, it 
becomes more.”  With these 
announcements we are 
appreciating the good work of 
our residents, showing support 
for their efforts, and encouraging 
everyone to share the word that 
Greeley is Great. 
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Weld County Dept. Human Services

2020 C-Stat Distinguished Performance

 

The Weld County Department of 
Human Services (DHS) has been 
awarded the 2020 C-Stat 
Distinguished Performance 
Award by The Colorado 
Department of Human Services 
in recognition of the county’s 
superior efforts to adequately 
serve its residents. The 
Distinguished Performance 
Award recognizes counties that 
are timely, safe and accurate in 
work and meeting goals. 
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University of Northern Colorado

NCAA Division I – Board of Directors

 

University of Northern Colorado 
President Andy Feinstein has 
been appointed to the NCAA 
Division I Board of Directors. Mr. 
Feinstein will join the board this 
summer and work with other 
university leaders to oversee and 
direct Division I institutions 
related to sport administration, 
long-range planning and 
championship events. 
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The Apartments at Maddie

2021 Governor’s Awards for Downtown Excellence

 

Congratulations to The 
Apartments at Maddie for 
winning the Best of Projects 
category in the 2021 Governor’s 
Awards for Downtown 
Excellence. 
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University of Northern Colorado

Fulbright Scholar Award

 

David Lerach, Ph.D., an associate 
professor of Earth and 
Atmospheric Sciences at the 
University of Northern Colorado 
and expert on thunderstorms 
and cloud physics, has been 
awarded a Fulbright Scholar 
Award to study how pollution in 
the northern Italian Alps may 
impact precipitation patterns 
across the region, and more 
specifically, how much 
precipitation falls, where it falls 
and whether it’s being shifted 
between different watersheds. 
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And that’s What’s Great about 
Greeley. 
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Tonight we would like to send a 
hearty Happy 90th Birthday to 
former Mayor and 
Councilmember, George Hall. Mr. 
Hall served as a Ward III Council 
Member from 1965 to 1973. He 
continued his service to the City 
as Mayor from1973 through 
1981. Additionally, he served on 
5 Charter Review Committees, 
serving as Chair for four of those. 
An ongoing ambassador and 
champion for Greeley, Mr. Hall 
has been involved with many 
City projects, tasks and initiatives 
while growing his own innovative 
business in the region. Thank 
you, George, for your love of our 
community and, again, Happy 
Birthday! 
 
 

 


